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The Newsletter will return for 
the February edition, with news 
of events for the coming year. 

The new year starts with the Annual Meeting 
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Sunday, January 7th,2007  will be the  Annual 

"Brunch" Meeting of the �Potter Yachters" at the Oak-
land Yacht Club.    

Join us for brunch from 9 to 11 am. Then downstairs to the Regatta Room 
for the annual business/election of officers meeting, scheduled from 
11:00am to 1:00 pm. There will be an inexpensive nautical gift exchange so 
bring a small gift and join in the fun.    

The Oakland Yacht Club is on the estuary on the east side of Alameda Is-
land at the foot of Triumph Street at the Pacific Marina. 

A  group, chaired by Dave  Bacon, has committed to planning and resuming 
the Cruiser Challenge Races. 

This notice is to encourage every member to participate in the process.  Any-
one with ideas about, or wishing to help with, the Cruiser Challenge join in.  

Racing will return to the Cruiser Challenge for 2007 
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Commodore: 
Dory Taylor 
733 Spindrift Drive 
San Jose, CA, 95134                                         
(408) 432-6340 
Commodore@potter-yachters.org                       
MKII #610, Petite Liege 

P19 Fleet Captain: 
Jerry Barrilleaux 
2724 Richard Ave. 
Concord, CA 94520 
(925) 685-4577 
P19captain@potter-yachters.org 
P-15 #564 Breezy, HMS18 #48, Sunshine 

P-15 Fleet Captain: 
Don Person 
1651 Rambelwood Way 
Pleasanton, CA. 94566 
P15captain@potter-yachters.org 
P-15, #2472, Sarah Anne 

Secretary/Treasurer: 
Pat Brennan 
1305 Webster ST. #C205 
Alameda, CA 94501 
(510) 769-1246 
Secretary@potter-yachters.org 
P-15 #621, Eaglet 
 
Webmaster: 
Mike Westfield 
Webmaster@potter-yachters.org 
P-15 #2248  Watertoy 

Editors: 
Mike and Janet Dolan 
16670 Buckskin Ct. 
Morgan Hill, CA 95037 
(408) 778-5655 
Editor@potter-yachters.org 
P-15 #2571, Lizzie D 

Commodore Emeritus & Education Capt. 
Judy Blumhorst 
228 La Pera Circle 
Danville, CA 94526 
(925) 820 0800 
Education@potter-yachters.org 
P-19 #266 Redwing                                       

The Officer�s Club Here is an opportunity to show your colors 

A letter to the editor: 

Hello,  

 I am the publisher of Classic Yacht online magazine. I am inter-
ested in doing a story in a future issue of Classic Yacht about one of 
your association's more colorful members and their boat, or the 
Potter Yachters as a whole. Please contact me if you have a story in 
mind or know of a member who has begun or com-
pleted a restoration of their Potter. 

 Please accept my invitation to visit classicyachtmag.com . Click the 
"Read New Issue" text on the home page, have fun turning the 
pages, and subscribe for free to this new online magazine.   

 I look forward to hearing from you. 

 Bill Prince 

 Publisher 

 Classic Yacht online magazine 

Letter from the Editors: 

There is electricity in the air.  The Annual Meeting in January is 
expected to bring a fresh wind to the Potter Yachters.  Some of the 
topics we can expect is a new schedule of events, possible sailing 
classes and  The Cruiser Challenge is  returning to a racing format .   

For us, the past year has been a wonderful experience publishing 
the Newsletter.  We want to thank those members who came 
through with stories of 
trips and events to be 
shared with those who 
could not join in.  
Group participation of 
writings along with the 
great photos made this 
Newsletter a viable part 
of this organization. 
We couldn�t have done 
it without you.    

Editors   



The Potter Yachter is a forum for exchange of ideas and information among West Wight Potter (and other mini-
yacht) sailors.  But we Potter Yachters are mostly a bunch of amateurs finding our way by trial and error and luck.   

You will probably find some very helpful tips or ideas in the Potter Yachter that will enhance your sailing experi-
ence, but you may also find some ill-advised suggestions or ideas that just don�t work for your particular boat, your 
sailing environment, your level of sailing experience, or your boat-working skills.  So please understand that any 
sailing tutorials, suggested boat modifications, recommended cruises, etc., are the opinion of the author, based pre-
sumably on his or her personal experience and judgment at the time the article or letter was written. 

If a Potter Yachter believes s/he has a good idea and submits it to the newsletter for publication, we will usually pass 
it on to the rest of you in the newsletter, but take it �with a grain of salt� and a large portion of your own good judg-
ment, and perhaps get a second opinion before undertaking a modification or cruise or sailing technique you read 
about in the Potter Yachter (or any other publication) - The Editor 

With a Grain of  Salt 

Patrick Brennan 
1305 Webster St., C205 
Alameda, CA 94501 
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Good Sailing to All !!! 


